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CHAIRMANS UPDATE 

The club are looking forward to the upcoming trips, it is good to be returning to normal. 

Please post your feedback and pictures, we love to see them! If you do anything 

interesting, please post pictures to the group page. 

 

We will be organising a taster session for new members and look forward to welcoming 

them to our usual club meets. 
 

Peter, Chairman 

Celebrating Success  

The trips to the Nene have been a great success. A lot of fun was had by all preparing 

for the White-Water trip to Wales and working on their white-water skills. 

“An excellent meet for the SCC crew who visited the Nene yesterday! Some lovely ferry 

gliding, fun and frolics on a course that seemed free of most other paddlers! Thank you 

to Jon for arranging and Gary and Jon for supporting new members to the white-water 

team and old ones who needed some practice after a long year away (nice to paddle 

an OC1 with another paddler as well - much fun Jon!).”            Written by Kyrstie Hall 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your Committee.                       

Chairman: Peter Narvidge                 

Secretary: Louise Horsley                         

Treasurer: Catherine Brighton 

Membership: Kyrstie Hall                

Junior Officer: Heather Palmer 

and Kyrstie Hall                   

Fundraising: Steve Timms               

Adult Rep: Fred Welham.                  

Safety Officer: David Harkness             

Kit Officer: Anthony Wheadon                                        

Events: Peter Narvidge and 

Kyrstie Hall.                                         

Junior Reps: Taylor Horsley and 

Dylan Roques                                 

 

(COVID-19)  

Coronavirus remains a serious 

health risk. You should stay 

cautious to help protect yourself 

and others. 

Meet outside, or open windows 

and doors for indoor visitors 

If you think you have symptoms 

stay at home and take a PCR test 

Wear face coverings in crowded 

places and on public transport 

Check in to venues when you go 

out 

Wash your hands with soap 

regularly, and for at least 20 

seconds 

Get vaccinated if you’re 18 or 

over. 

For more advice go to 

www.nhs.uk 
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SCC Celebrating 25 

years! (2020) 
Sea Kayaking 

The club have purchased two brand new sea kayaks. A huge thank you to Steve Timms 

for raising the funds and coordinating the purchase of the new kayaks. 

 

There is a sea trip organised for the 08/08/2021 at Mersea. If you are interested in 

attending please contact Steve, David or Fred who are arranging the trip. 

Freestyle Club 

Daniel McGaley has restarted the 

Freestyle Club on a Monday night at 

6:30pm-9pm. There has been one session 

so far where he was joined by Layla and 

Taylor practicing their flat-water skills 

and having fun with the looping bar. 

 

Merchandise 

T-shirts £5, as modelled by Pete and Taylor. 

We will be looking to get more car and boat stickers. 

If you would like any of these please speak to one of the 

committee members. 

Last year we also looked at getting personalised hoodies to celebrate the 25th 

anniversary of the club, these will be managed by Louise and Pete if you are interested 

let them know. They are £25 each with £1 going into the club for each sale. 

 

 

 

 

Events 

 

TRIPS 

08/08/2021 Mersea Sea Trip 

 

13-15/08/2021 Llangollen, Wales, 

contact jon_halden@hotmail.com 

 

04/09/2021 GB Freestyle British 

Championships, HPP 

 

18/09/2021 Young Guns 

Freestyle, Boulters  

  

25/09/2021 Matlock, contact 

peternarvidge@virginmedia.com 

 

23-24/10/2021 GB Freestyle 

Team Selection, HPP, Nottingham 

 

29-31/10/2021 Dart trip, contact 

peternarvidge@virginmedia.com 

  

31/12/2021 New Years Eve 

Paddle 

 

TRAINING 

FSRT date TBA.            

November 2021 First Aid 

Please use the email addresses 

alongside trips to register your 

interest and you will be given the 

finer details of the arrangements. 

If you have any trip ideas or 

training you would like let us 

know at 

SCC.onthestour@gmail.com  

 

Written by:  

Peter Narvidge and Louise Horsley 

Edited and published by: 

Louise Horsley  
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